
CARE Report 
    
 
Report by: PDG Erma Kemp & Patti Easterling, Co-Chairpersons     
                
 
Date Report Sent: 10\03\19 
 

MD 19 Council of Governor’s: 

Congratulation –I am so proud to say—WE REACHED OUR GOAL for last year. 

$40,588.  We will be presenting a check for that amount at the Friday Luncheon to 

CARE representative Dana Tseng. 

  

Now, let’s get behind this Project again. It can be done as you have proved. Also, it is a 

wonderful way to Honor family members, giving a memorial to CARE-birthdays, 

holidays etc. It’s up to all to remind our clubs about this Project. 

  

This year we will be raffling off a Quilt donated by Lion Patti Easterling. We encourage 

all of you to stop by our CARE table-buy some Raffle tickets.  Thank you, Lion Patti for 

this generous donation. 

  

As I review our Districts Donation, I see many clubs have given our $500. Have you 

presented any Gordon F. Smith Fellowships? Please consider doing this. 

  

Again Thank You, Keep up the Good Work- Remember we can because we CARE 

 

PDG Erma Kemp 

 

From Patti Easterling: 
2018-2019 was a great year for MD19's CARE Project. For me it was my first year as 
Care representative for District H.  
 
There was a lot of enthusiasm and excitement for me promoting this project. Though at 
times I felt as if i was one of very few feeling this way. 
 
Going into our 2nd year of our Honduras Project School Gardens for Healthy Nutrition I 
want to thank all involved for asking me to Co-Chair CARE with Erma on the MD level. 
We would like to CHALLENGE all DG’s and their CARE representatives to spread the 
word about CARE. This is our MD19 Project and we need to show the PRIDE Our 
Pride.     
 
In the 2018-2019 year we had over 30 Clubs donate $500.00 or more to CARE, yet less 
than half applied for a Gordon F. Smith Award. We need to Promote, Promote, 
Promote. 
 
This was a great year of fundraising for CARE between club donations and Special 
Donations MD 19 Lions raised over $45,000.  
 
Respectfully submitted  
Patti Easterling Co-Chair Chairperson 


